
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
Date: September 14, 2022 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Purchase of School Meal Supplies 

 
I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, September 19, 
2022 Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss the 2022-23 purchase of 
school meal supplies from Van Eerden Foodservice Company, Grand Rapids, 
Michigan in the amount of $2,000,000.00 from the Food Service Fund. 

Pricing is through the Macomb-Oakland-Wayne RESA (MOR) Commodity & 
Commercial Food Purchasing Consortium.  This satisfies the Board’s bid 
requirement.   

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

 

c: Board of Education 

PF/ko 

 


